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STATE BANK FOUNDATION  

ANNOUNCES 2023 GRANT RECIPIENTS 
 

 

Freeport, IL – Chris Schneiderman, President and CEO of State Bank, 

recently announced the recipients of the Foundation’s 2023 grants.   

 

“The State Bank Foundation has concluded its 2023 grant cycle, and we 
are pleased to announce the recipients of this year’s grants. The Salvation 

Army – Freeport, Stephenson County Health Department, Hope WINS, The 
Rosecrance Foundation, Tyler’s Justice Center for Children and FHN 

Foundation will each receive a grant.  “It’s extremely rewarding for us to 
raise funds for the Foundation and then grant those funds to deserving 
community programs.  The Foundation does a tremendous job of helping 

us meet a major goal of State Bank’s Mission Statement, which is 
supporting the well-being of the community,” states Schneiderman.    

 
The State Bank Foundation was established in 2011 by the employees of 
State Bank, and various fundraising projects are conducted throughout 

the year.  Since its inception, the State Bank Foundation has granted over 
$109,000 to area non-profit organizations. 
   

 
State Bank is a locally owned community bank, located at 1718 S. Dirck 

Drive in Freeport, Illinois. 
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